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The John Flatley Company, on behalf of the City of Concord, requests Major Site Plan approval to demolish an existing
structure and construct a new multifamily residential building consisting of 64 units, and associated site improvements at
32-34 South Main Street in the Central Business Performance (CBP) District. (2022-14)
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